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Pastor Jeannie Thompson's Candidacy Weekend - Scheduled for 
January 17, 18 and 19.  
 
Dear Members and Friends of NCC,  
 
We are hoping that you will take the time to meet our candidate, Pastor 
Jeannie Thompson, during the scheduled meetings with committees and with 
members and friends at the potluck on Saturday, January 18, 2020 in Kibo 
Kan from 11:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Please come and meet our candidate. 
 
There are meetings with the different committees as noted below:  
Friday, January 17 
6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Christian Nurture, Becky Kanenaka, Chair 
Saturday, January 18 
8:30 - 10 a.m.  Diaconate, Lori Yamashiro, Chair  
10 - 11 a.m.  Missions and Sew Fun, Joyce Uyehara, Chair  
11 - 11:30 a.m.  Nichigobu Support Group - Arthur Goto, Point of  
  Contact 
11:30- 2:00 p.m.   Potluck for Pastor Jeannie to meet the congregation 
 
On Sunday, January 19, Pastor Jeannie Thompson will preach and upon the 
completion of the service will also be open to questions before the special 
congregational meeting starts. She has asked for at least half an hour should 
there be any questions from those who have not had an opportunity to ask 
her some questions.   
 
We ask that you participate wholeheartedly, and join us in meeting Pastor 
Jeannie Thompson and make this Candidacy Weekend a successful one! 
 
In your service,  
Laurie Hamano Moderator  
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2019 Contributions  
Just a reminder....in order for contributions to be credited for 

the 2019 tax year, they must have been either mailed to the church 
with a USPS postmark not later than December 31, 2019 or 
received by the church office before 12:00 p.m. Tuesday, 
December 31, 2019.  Contributions received after that will be 

credited to 2020. 
 

 


